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On 20 April 2021 we had a new addition to
our team of security officers working at the
Facebook site: Maaz! Maaz is a student at
" Manzil - a not-for-profit center that caters
to students with disabilities - finishing his
final year in the Vocational Training
Program. Securitas has been supporting the
Manzil Employment Program for the past 5
years with different initiatives to ensure the
inclusion of people with disabilities in the
workplace.
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Securitas’ Uniqual programme ensures that everyone is treated as
unique and equal and is provided with the same opportunities
within the organisation. The collaboration with Manzil and the
involvement of Facebook started in light of this very initiative.
We are very grateful to Facebook, our client, who not only accepted
the opportunity to include Maaz in their team, but was of great
encouragement, too. The Facebook team has been fantastic in
adapting SOP to Maaz’s understanding and our Securitas team has
welcome Maaz with great enthusiasm. Two Securitas co-workers
have already offered to be Maaz’s buddies at Facebook to support
his employment journey

Maaz is currently undergoing his induction at Facebook as an
assistant security officer/receptionist on a part-time basis.

Maaz was also lucky enough to count on SIRA’s support in having
him deployed at the site as a Security Officer.

We send Maaz our warmest welcome and wish him a great career
with us all at Securitas!

For More information about our solutions and products, feel free to reach
out to sales@securitas.ae
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